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The Arkansas Department of Energy and Environment - Division of Environmental Quality (“DEQ”) 
circulated a November 19th email reminder to Arkansas Hazardous Waste Generators regarding the due 
date for the yearly Monitoring and Inspection Fee.

The DEQ reminder notes that the fees are due January 1, 2025.

A chart is provided which identifies how to calculate the applicable fee.

The applicable regulatory authority for the assessment of these fees is found in Section 6 of Arkansas 
Pollution Control and Ecology Rule 23.

A copy of the DEQ notice can be found here.
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